CORRIGENDUM

In continuation of this office earlier notice dated 12/03/2018, all eligible
candidates are hereby informed that the schedule of interview in connection
with recruitment of Data Entry Operators in CID, West Bengal has been
postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. The date of interview will be
notified later on. All other terms and conditions will remain same.

Please visit CID website in regular intervals for updates.
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